
14 June 2021 

Pendleton Town Board 

  

Hello, 

Final Roll Day of July 1st is looming and I am finishing up all 

of the little things that need to be completed before it can be 

submitted. 

It’s been more than a year of writing that The County RPS & 

NYS ORPTS are still in lockdown mode where phone calls and 

emails are the only means of contact because site visits are not 

allowed.  It has been announced that The State ORPTS 

Department will be open to The Greater Assessment 

Community starting 7 July 2021 for regular business.  Well, as 

regular as we can be this early into lifting Covid restrictions.     

Jim Chisholm 

Pendleton Assessor 

Jim Chisholm 

Pendleton Assessor 

6570 Campbell Boulevard 

Pendleton, New York 


